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Hello everyone 

All of our space activities went straight out of the window as 
soon as we discovered our eggs had hatched over the weekend. 
We have loved watching the chicks grow and we can’t believe 
how quickly they have changed. But we sadly said goodbye to 
them this afternoon. 

We have had the opportunity to write all about our chicks this 
week. Have a look at some examples in our photos. 

We had been looking at adding in maths and have been 
working on reading and understanding number sentences like 
5+4. We did this to help get the aliens on the rocket and find 
out how many were on the rocket altogether.  

 

Phonics and reading books 

We have one sound left to 
learn before we do our 

phonics assessments after 
half-term. Miss Davies says 
it will be helpful to practise 

all our sounds and tricky 
words – in particular I, no, 
go, to, the, he, be, me, she, 

we. We also have new home 
readers to keep us going over 

half-term.  

Show and Tell 

We heard from Heidi who 
showed us her fabulous hand-
stitched cushion. We admired a 
friendship bracelet and were 
wowed by two rockets and a 
fabulous collage. We read a 
diary entry from a special diary 
and we heard all about an 
upcoming trip to Disney Land 
Paris – how exciting!  



 

 

House Points 

Well done everyone!  

Matthew – Annabelle 

Mark – Tristan 

Luke – Emily 

John - Grace 

  

Have a fab 
half-term 
everyone! 

Good work! 

Well done to Andrew. He 

painted a fabulous 

picture. He mixed 

different paints to create 

the colours he needed  

 


